
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 30, 2023 

 

The Affordable Housing Partnership is pleased to support the application from Radix for Albany 
County ARPA funding for their Youth Employment Program.  The Partnership is lead agency for 
the Capital Region Clean Energy Hub and Radix is a key partner in supporting workforce 
development programs in Clean Energy.   

Albany County is a leader in addressing climate change.  Radix's efforts to connect young 
people to training, jobs, and employment supports are critical for an equitable transition to clean 
energy.  We have found the youth employees at Radix to be an excellent resource for the Hub 
for research and as part of our workforce development initiatives. 

Thank you for your support of this request. 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Cotner 

 


